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Staff Kudos

Recognizing Our Veterans

To Shelley Wirasnik [Tuck's facilities manager] and the 
Tuck Custodial Services team 

Hi Shelley - now that fall conference season is over, I just 
want to thank you and your team for all of your help. 
It’s great to be able to host on-campus events again, 
and your team makes it as easy as possible. I really 
appreciate the flexibility and patience you all display; it 
makes my job much easier. I truly couldn’t do it without 
you!

Thanks again!
Betsy [Winslow]
Exec. Dir. for Co-curricular Learning

This note was sent to Sandra Sowle and Asia Flad, Cus-
todial Services Manager and Supervisor, respectively. 

I want to let you know about Paul Brunetto’s actions 
earlier this week that were important to the safety of 
the Dartmouth community. On Tuesday morning, Paul 
noticed that a sizeable piece of stonework from the 
façade of Webster Hall had fallen off the building. We 
notified FO&M who discovered additional cracks. The 
situation was dangerous enough that the building had 
to be closed while scaffolding was erected to protect 
people entering and exiting the building. 

Had Paul not noticed the problem and reported it in a 
timely way, someone could have been seriously injured 
or even killed. We are all indebted to him.

Jay Satterfield
Special Collections Librarian

In the Nov. 10 edition of The Dartmouth, undergrad-
uate student Connor Allen sat down to interview 
"famed" Courtyard Cafe Worker Souleymane Marzouk,  
"the beloved Courtyard Cafe worker who has gained 
campus fame for his bubbly personality." Read about 
Souleymane's impressions of working during COVID and 
handling the long lines at Courtyard. 
Thanks for providing such fantastic service, Souley-
mane!

On Saturday, Nov. 13, World Kindness Day offers an 
opportunity to show that we can all bring the power of 
kindness into our everyday lives and serve as role mod-
els to those around us. How will you celebrate the day?

Today is Veterans Day, a day 
to remember and thank 
those who have served our 
country and served us by 
putting country first. Take a 
moment to view the slide-
show of Dartmouth staff, 
students, and family mem-
bers who have served. You'll recognize Campus Services 
employees from FO&M, Dartmouth Dining, Dartmouth 
Print & Mail Services, Real Estate and more. 

On a personal note, this marks the 31st year of my fa-
ther's burial at Arlington National Cemetery. He retired 
as a Coast Coast Commander, having served during the 
Vietnam war. I'm proud of his accomplishments and 
grateful for the various places we lived and the amazing 
military community that continues to support us.

To all those who have served, today we honor and 
celebrate YOU!

Demonstrate Kindness

The remaining DEI small-group listening sessions for 
Campus Services employees have been scheduled. 
Details on in-person meeting locations will be provided 
soon on our DEI website.
• CS Technology Services & Admin HR Services: Nov. 

17 from 10-11:30am via Zoom link
• Dartmouth Dining: Nov. 3 and Dec. 7 from 9-11am 

and 2-4pm
• Custodial Services 1st shift: Dec. 7 and 8 from 

10am- 12pm; 2nd shift from 8-9:30pm; 3rd shift 
from 5-6:30am

• Grounds Shop: Dec. 7 from 10am-12pm and 1-3pm
• Maintenance Services & Science Facilities: Dec. 7 

from 10am and 1-3pm
• Res Ops: Dec. 8 from 10am-12pm and 1-3pm
Employees interested in scheduling one-on-one conver-
sations with Deo Mwano and his team are free to do so 
by sending an email to either Info@deomwano.com or 
deo@deomwano.com or by calling 603-703-1922.

The Campus Services DEI survey remains open to those 
interested in providing feedback. The link is: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YDKRN7H. 
Remember, your willingness to participate is key to 
success to improve our workplace culture.

Update on DEI Listening Sessions

In this month of giving thanks, please consider helping the Upper Valley Haven purchase turkeys for their 
Thanksgiving meal. Donation jars are located in McKenzie and the lower level of '53 
Commons. Contact lisa.celone@dartmouth.edu if you want to help fill a senior citizen's 
wish list, and consider giving your time or financial support to the Granite United Way. 
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